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16/05/2011

For the attention of Ryan King 
  
Dear Mr King 
  
Please accept this email as formal support for the proposed changes to the Interim Housing 
Policy. Should you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
  
Regards 
  
Michael Townsend 
  
Townsend Planning Consultants  
10 Rishworth Street  
Wakefield WF1 3BY  
   
t.  01924 366733  
f.  01924 367317  
   
www.townsendplanning.co.uk  
mail@townsendplanning.co.uk  
   
Confidentiality Notice  
The information in this email and any attachments, may contain privileged and/or confidential information intended solely for the use 
of the person or body to whom it is addressed.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify sender by telephone 
or email and delete all copies immediately.  
Security Warnings  
This email has been created in the knowledge that Internet email is not a 100% secure communications medium.  All liability for any 
claims arising as a result of using this medium to transmit information by us or to us is excluded to the extent permitted by law.  
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